Treebilee planting

This year 2022, Queen Elizabeth celebrated her Platinum Jubilee. In recognition of her seventy
remarkable years of unbroken service as monarch the Queens Green Canopy initiative more
affectionately known as the "treebilee” was launched. Garden Clubs of Australia asked that
member clubs participate in this celebration.

On a lovely spring day members of the Goulburn Argyle Garden Club gathered in Victoria Park
Goulburn for the Treebilee planting. President Lynne Howe welcomed the Mayor of Goulburn
Mulwaree Mr. Peter Walker and Sue Mowle, Zone coordinator of Garden Clubs of Australia to
the ceremony. The tree donated by the Council was ceremoniously planted by the Mayor with
the help of Sue Mowle and Lynne Howe . A plaque donated by the Goulburn Argyle garden
club will be set close to the tree in what is a new garden bed for the park.







